
 
The Nature Conservancy in West Virginia would like to invite you to a groundbreaking at Hungry Beech 
Preserve to celebrate the development of a 2.5-acre American Disability Act compliant loop trail. The 
event will be held at 1 p.m. July 10 at Hungry Beech Preserve. The Nature Conservancy recently was 
awarded $83,400 from the American Water Charitable Foundation to support trail development and 
watershed conservation at the Hungry Beech Preserve. The American Water Charitable Foundation is an 
organization established by American Water, the largest regulated water and wastewater utility 
company in the U.S. Developing a trail at this preserve will allow easier access to beautiful cove forests, 
large boulder and cliff complexes and create a unique visitor experience. Located a short drive from 
Charleston, this will provide a nature experience to a wide group of residents and visitors while 
protecting headwater streams, ancient streams, ancient forests, and a unique assemblage of wildlife. If 
you have any questions about the project, please contact Mike Powell at mike.powell@tnc.org.  
  
Please share this invitation with other volunteers. We ask all who wish to participate to please RSVP to 
Martha Kuepper at martha.kuepper@tnc.org. 

 

Julie Cryser 
Director of Development 
Julie.cryser@tnc.org 
+1-304-288-8169 
  
https://nature.org/donatewv 
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